
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/21/2016 3:37:24 PM
Subject: FW: Paul Forte, Former PPP Employee

 
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 9:24 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Paul Forte, Former PPP Employee
 
Holly – We received this in IQ from a former PPP employee and I wasn’t sure how you would like to handle it.  Please 
review.  Thank you.
 
Gov Haley, 
Remember me? The one who brought to light the shenanigans of the Director (Thomas) Deputy 
Director (Norton) and asst (Clifton Howell) of SCDPPS . Please be advised. I will soon be seeking 
legal advice in regards to my resignation from SCDPPS in Aril 2014. I have been blackballed by the 
agency and have been blocked from obtaining employment within the SC state government . I 
have been denied employment by several law enforcement agencies due to the circumstances of 
my resignation and I can prove it. I can start with Colonel Oliver with the SC highway patrol . His 
spouse is employed with SCDPPPS and is the Agent in charge of Lancaster County. He claims 
"other more qualified applicants" which cannot be be true as I am highly qualified. State Transort 
Police also decided not to proceed to a panel interview after completing all other aspects of the 
STP hiring process. No reason was ever given as to why my panel interview was cancelled. Will 
they shred my application file like SCDPPPS during my earlier complaint? 
Paul Forte'

Former Region 2 Agent of the year

pbforte1@gmail.com
 
 803 412-9462 (B)   803 412-9472 (H)
 
Mr. Paul B. Forte
746 Crest Street 
Rock Hill, SC 29730-4148
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